
 
 

 

 

 

August 14, 2025 

  

Re: Midgard -Spring Lake 

 14396 NC-210 

Spring Lake, NC 28390 

BWA # 2023-0683 

  

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

This letter serves to confirm that, per the owner’s direction, the traditional split system shown on the 

permit documents has been replaced with a wall-mounted split system. We find this alternate 

installation acceptable, provided the owner has made the appropriate provisions to deliver the 

minimum code-required outside air to the office spaces. 

 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at jcrawford@barrettwoodyard.com or (678) 

301-2250. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joseph Crawford, P.E. 

Barrett, Woodyard, and Associates  

 

 


